
 

Dear Beginning Band Orchestra Students and Parents,  

We want to again congratulate your children on a successful Beginner’s Showcase 
Concert. Some families have wondered about practice during this time of school 
closure. There is no expectation of practice. However, here are some optional 
learning activities for any family that is interested. 

Each student should have a Beginners’ Medal Check-off paper that contains all the 
songs that we have been working on. Some reminders when working on these 
songs are to work on having a good sound and correct notes and rhythms.  

There are play-along tracks of all the songs in the book on www.myeelibrary.com . 
There is an activation code on page 1 in your child’s music book.  

Here again are each teachers’ emails:  

Mr. Sit: osit@newhallsd.com 
Ms. Fuentes: mfuentes@newhallsd.com.                                                             
Ms. Gappinger:  jgappinger@newhallsd.com  

Thank you, NSD Orchestra 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


